PEAK PARK PARISHES FORUM	 

Management Committee meeting, held online at 2pm on 31 August 2021

Present: 					Guest
M Beer (Chair) 				Peter Tapping, PDNPA Parish Member	
T Bellamy
S Bennett					
J Collins					
P Cooper
P Downing					
P Leppard (Secretary)

The Chair welcomed everyone to the meeting. 

21/42 	Apologies for absence 
Received from P Brady and L Granger.

21/43	Minutes of meeting, 14 June 2021 
These were approved as a correct record.

21/44	Matters arising from June minutes
	It was noted that some issues had progressed little since June, for several 
reasons. 

21/45 	Management Plan Advisory Group
M Beer reported on discussions at the Group’s July meeting. 
 
21/46	Development of new Management Plan and new Local Plan
	A discussion led to a view that PPPF should focus on achieving suitable wording
in these documents on (i) open-market vs affordable housing, (ii) land-banking, (iii) tourist hubs and (iv) appropriate road-use pricing (with enhanced public transport).
 	
21/47	Conversion of Historic Buildings SPD consultation
	It was agreed to respond to PDNPA that the Guidance needs to show more
flexibility, even if historic features are compromised, re allowing (i) very good
insulation (to minimise heat loss) and (ii) more re-purposing of redundant agricultural buildings (to help prevent their deterioration).

21/48	Parishes Day and PPPF AGM, 18 Sep
	Arrangements for the day were reviewed. M Beer circulated a draft of his AGM
Annual Report.

21/49	Secretary’s report
The Secretary had circulated this, and it was noted. 

21/50	Finance
a. It was noted that the accounts for FY2020/21 had been successfully audited.
b. The Forum’s current financial position was noted as being satisfactory. 
c. It was agreed to approve a payment of £106.06 to the Secretary.

21/51	Next meeting
	This was agreed to be on Monday 11 October at 2pm (this might be reviewed in light of the timing of the Government’s response to Glover).
	The respective merits of online and face-to-face meetings would be kept under review.

The meeting closed at 3.30pm.
